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Vision Statement: The Laurieton Men’s Shed aims to be the venue of choice for men 
of all ages in the local community; to share their interests, skills and ideals in a spirit 
of mateship and a place to benefit their health through participation in a variety of 
activities with a sense of belonging.

COVID Awareness.  News is that COVID infections are increasing again.  If it is six months 
or more since your last jab, consider getting a boost.
If you’re unwell, please stay away from the shed.

Happenings Around Your Shed.
LMS Secretary.
Following the shock resignation of Wayne McGrath from the committee, Phil Sutherland has 
volunteered and been appointed to the Secretary role.  Please assist Phil in any way you can 
while he adapts to this busy position on the committee.

Laurie Orchard retirement from Choir Master.
Special Pizza Lunch Tuesday 13th February.
A good turnout of current and former choir
members with pizzas and other foods washed down
with a few beers to thank Laurie for his
contribution over the past 10 years.

Mangoes.
Thanks to whoever shared their surplus mangoes
with with fellow shed members.  Unfortunately the
local wildlife enjoyed the leftovers during the
weekend and left a bit of a mess to be cleaned up.
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Turbo Terry
Looks like he tried to wring the neck of a
line trimmer (aka whipper snipper), that
didn’t cooperate..

Coming Events
February Monthly Meeting – 10:30am
Tuesday 20th February.
At the shed – 164 Diamond Head Road
Dunbogan.  
After the meeting the usual sausage
sangas will be available.

LMS Monthly Social Afternoon (aka
P&C) from 12:30pm Friday 23rd
February.
For those who might not know – P&C
stands for Pizza and Cards.
A good feed, a drink or two, and good
company for a relaxing afternoon with
shed mates – usually including a few games
of UNO.   Price is still $5 for food plus
your first drink, with additional drinks at
$2.50 each.

Riverwalk Market Sunday 18th February
8:00am-1:00pm.

Scotty needed some helpers for setup at
around 7:30am.  Volunteers emerged from
somewhere, but don’t let that stop you
from joining in if you have some spare
time on Sunday.

Raffles.
Barry needs a break from organising raffles, and new member Dennis Rolf has stepped in to 
continue in Barry’s footprints.  Raffles outside Coles Laurieton and Woolworths Lakewood – 
9:00am-3:00pm.  Please let Dennis know if you’re available to help.
Choir.
The search is on for a replacement for Laurie.  If you have some musical talent, and some 
piano/keyboard skills contact Graham King.
Computer Group.
Meets on Thursdays (9am-12noon).  Help is available with technology issues in mobile phones, 
tablets, laptop and desktop PCs.
Writing Group.
Thursday mornings 10:00am – 12:00noon.  Tony Robinson provides assistance to members 
wishing to document their memoirs, or need help with other literary works.



For a Laugh.

Two Muslims have crashed a speedboat into the Thames barrier in London.  Police think it 
might be the start of Ram-a-dam. 

I was explaining to my wife last night that 
when you die you get reincarnated but must 
come back as a different creature.  She said 
“I would like to come back as a cow”. I said 
you're obviously not listening. 


